
Newsletter

School Reports
It was excellent to read and sign our student reports being
sent out today. They show how much our students have
improved this semester. This progress is thanks to the hard
work of our students and the great teaching they receive.
Next week, we will have our Three-Way Conferences. This is a
special time for students to present what they have learned
to their parents. They have worked hard to prepare for this,
and they will talk about their learning goals and celebrate
what they have achieved.
I encourage all parents to join these conferences. Your
support is very important in helping your child succeed.
Together, we can create a positive learning environment for
every student.
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing
you at the conferences!

Absences
I want to take a moment to say a big thank you to all our
parents for letting us know when your child is absent from
school. We have seen a lot of students missing school due to
illness lately, and your messages have been very helpful.
By telling us why your child is absent, you are meeting your
responsibility as parents and helping our school keep
accurate records. This is very important for us to follow the
rules and to support each student better.

NAIDOC Celebrations
Please put Thursday, 24  July on your calendar. We have a
full day of activities organised. We would love as many
people to attend as possible
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Monday 30  June -th

* Three way-
Conferences

* SRE 

Tueaday 1st July - 
*Three way-
conferences

*Yr 5 Traditional
games

Thursday 3  July -
Netball 

rd

Friday 4  July -th

* AFL
*SRC Funraiser

Beanies for Brain
Cancer

*Mufti day 
*Last day of term 

Monday 21  July st

*Staff Development
Day

Tuesday 22  July nd

*Term 3 -Students
Return to School 
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Our Student Representative Council (SRC) is organising a
fundraiser on the last day of term!  This is a fantastic
opportunity to support our school community and
contribute to a great cause.
Date: 4th July - Last day of Term
Students can wear mufti and bring a gold coin donation.
SRC will be running fun activities at lunch. Please return
colouring-in competitions Friday.

SRC Fundraiser

Spelling Bee 
Congratulations to all our students
who participated in the spelling bee
competition this morning! It was an
exciting event filled with great
enthusiasm. A special shout-out to
Olivia and Freddy for advancing to
the next level, and to John and Henry
for their outstanding performance as
runners-up. Well done, everyone!

We’re excited to announce that
Kindergarten enrolments are now
open at Tucabia Public School.
You can easily enrol online
through our website ( Tucabia
Public School Online Enrolment ),
or visit the office to collect an
enrolment pack from Mrs.
Sullivan.
We’ve also scheduled our
transition dates and look forward
to welcoming you in term 4.

Kindergarten Enrolment 

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/...
https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/...
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K-2 showcased their amazing science and history work, with Ava and Mercy delivering a
wonderful presentation on their science project. The dedication and effort put into their
presentations were truly remarkable. Congratulations to all the students for your hard work
and commitment!

A special congratulations to Mercy and Ty for reaching the impressive milestone of 100
nights of home reading, earning a $15 Book Warehouse gift card!

We also want to celebrate all the merit award winners for their outstanding academic
achievements. Your hard work and commitment to excellence are truly commendable.

Congratulations to Georgina and Jack on receiving their Bronze awards, and a big shout-out
to Henry for receiving his Silver award!

Additionally, congratulations to the Theircare students for working hard together and
earning 100 stickers, which helped raise money for charity!

Lastly, a heartfelt thank you to all the family and friends who attended the assembly. Your
support means so much to our students and our school community!

Congratulations to everyone for your achievements and contributions!
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Assembly Highlights 




